
WXPN Student Experience 

“Over the past ten weeks, I have researched, pitched, and rewritten news stories 
about the music industry, science, business, technology, and local politics under the 
direction of my supervisor, Bob Bumbera, who reads my news copy over the air 
during the Morning Show. I first applied for this internship because I was interested 
in audio journalism, and I hoped to one day work for a podcast or radio station. I had 
very little experience with working in audio and no experience writing about music 
before starting this position, and I was anxious about performing well. At the end of 
my ten weeks, I can confidently say that I have learned a lot about the broadcast 
industry, the music industry, and writing news for radio, thanks in large part to the 
guidance and advice of my supervisor 

-- Chelsey Zhu, 2021 WXPN SHIP student  

 


